From: Koerner, Jeff

To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

Subject: FW: Shady Hills Power Company, LLC - PSD Permit Application
Date: Saturday, June 18, 2011 8:10:29 AM

fyi ...

From: Belden, Roy S (GE Capital) [roy.belden@ge.com]

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2011 5:54 PM

To: Koerner, Jeff

Cc: Holladay, Cleve; sosbourn@golder.com

Subject: Shady Hills Power Company, LLC - PSD Permit Application

Jeff,

As the Responsible Official for the Shady Hills Power Company, LLC, | am writing to authorize a
waiver of the 30-day completeness period for our pending PSD permit application for the
expansion of the Shady Hills Facility to add two new GE 7FA.05 turbines, and grant the Florida DEP
an additional 30 day extension period to complete the PSD permit application review.

Please let me know if you require any further information from me. Thanks for working with us.
Regards, Roy

Roy S. Belden

Shady Hills Power Company, LLC
c/o GE Energy Financial Services
800 Long Ridge Road

Stamford, CT 06927

T: +1 203-357-6820
M: +1 203-240-4321
F: +1 203-961-5116

roy.belden@ge.com
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